MEMORANDUM

TO: College Republicans
FROM: Ruth Ann Middleto ssistant Director of the Student Life Center
DATE: September 22,1998

RE: Inactive status

The College Republicans has been placed in inactive status, and will remain so for this
academic year. To be considered active, a representative from each student organization is
required to attend the Kennesaw Kickoff which- was held August 20, 1998, and to complete
and submit the registration packet for the 1998-1999 year. These two requirements have
not been met. An inactive club does not have privileges granted to registered student
organizations such as making room reservations or accessing student money.

If during spring semester there are students interested in reactivating the College Republi-
cans they will need the names and addresses of at least 15 students interested in being
members of the club. Bring that information to me and we will discuss the reactivation
process. SABAC is currently restructuring its by-laws and once those by-laws have been
accepted by the committee, any student organization which goes inactive for one year must
resubmit their constitution/by-laws to SABAC to be registered as a student organization.

I have enjoyed working with your members in the past and look forward to their being
involved in the future.

cc: Dr. Nancy King





